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Guidelines

Related Previous Planning Letters: None

On November 3, 2017, the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) approved NANPA
Change Order 8, which was a result of the INC Issue 841 consensus which recommended the
sunset of the International Inbound NPA (INT/NPA/NXX) Assignment Guidelines. Information
concerning the 456 NXX resource can be found on the NANPA website

(https://www .nationalnanpa.com/number_resource_info/456_codes.html).

Contact Information

General questions regarding this planning letter should be directed to John Manning — Senior
Director, NANPA on 571-434-5770.



